
Town of North Stonington, CT 
HEWITT FARM COMMITTEE 

 
Monday, July 26th, 2021 at 4:30 p.m. 

North Stonington Education Center Media Center,  
298 Norwich-Westerly Road, North Stonington 

Approved Minutes 

 
1. Call to order and attendence: Chairman Ed Harasimowitz called the regular 

meeting of the Hewitt Farm Committee to order at 4:52PM with members Nita 
Kincaid, Tim Chokas and Deirdre Tavares present.  

- Members Absent: Brian Banker 

- Guest/Staff Present: Donna Sherer 

2. Additions to the agenda:   
 
3. Approval of minutes: 5/24/2021 and 6/14/2021 – Approved 

4. Trail Conservation License Agreement - Gary Annino is willing to house the sign 
on his land.  Bob Carlson to acquire the land map.  Nita will reach out to Bob on 
Aug. 2nd. 
 

5. HF Trail Maintenance – Nita to speak to Joe about field path mowing. 

6. John Dean Gallup House – the fence repairs continue.  The second grant for 
$15,000 was approved. Lothrop will project manage the grant funds, and plan 
layout on how to utilize the funds. 
 

7. Trail Map Revision – Ed to send the trail map to the committee, the committee 
will then reply to Ed on the additional wording for trail map.  

 
8. Pavilion Activity – Saturday, July 31st the pavillion is being utlized for an Eagle 

Scout Event.  Ed to place a “reserved” sign. 
 

9. Member Updates on Projects and Additional Items for Committee – N/A 

10. Public Comments – Donna Sherer came and discussed the possibility of a disc 
golf course at Hewitt, near the pavillion. 
 

11. Adjourn – Motion made to adjourn at 5:46pm.  Motion Passed 

Respectfully submitted 
Deirdre Tavares 


